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Ref: 001JWh/JB 

Date: 16th April 2018 

 

Dear Parent 

We are delighted that your child will be attending Poplar Farm Primary School in September 2018.  

I am sure you have been following our journey as this amazing new school dominates the landscape.  The build is 

on schedule and will be completed and ready for hand over in the first week of August. 

We are really excited about some of the things that are already in the pipeline. We have been busy designing and 

commissioning the Early Years play area. This is going to be a fantastic outdoor space for the children, created 

with exploring in mind. Your child will have a playground that will stimulate their mind, build their strength and 

ultimately, be safe and fun! We are also beginning to appoint staff and we look forward to welcoming your child 

into the family of Poplar Farm with opportunities to meet the team, once the school building is ready for visitors. 

We promise the journey will be exciting and as your child takes their first steps in to Poplar Farm Primary School 

as a pupil, they will be part of the history of the school. 

We have already planned some activities which we hope will enable us to get to know one another and share 

each other’s expectations. 

Save the dates… 

Wednesday 25th April – Meet and Greet  

Wednesday 23rd May – Parent Induction  

Saturday 18th August – Teddy Bears Picnic  

Wednesday 22nd August – Pupil Taster Session  

Thursday 23rd August – Pupil Taster Session  

Wednesday 5th September – School Opens 
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We look forward to getting to know you and your child and ensuring that the learning environment and all those 

within it inspires, motivates and brings out the best in everyone. 

Once you have accepted your place at Poplar Farm School, we will be in touch again to confirm locations and 

timings of the above events. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jenny Wheeldon 
Principal 
 

Keep yourself informed, follow us on Twitter and Facebook @poplarfarmsch 
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